
 

 

 

 

 

It’s going to be busy in Year 2 this half term ……….. 
 

Literacy 

 

To celebrate one hundred years since Roald Dahl’s birth we 

will be reading George’s Marvellous Medicine. We will be 

looking at non-fiction writing, writing character descriptions 

and letters. We will be starting a new spelling programme. A 

spelling and phonics workshop for parents will be held on 12th 

October at 2:30pm. More information to follow. 

Numeracy 

 

We will be reading and writing numbers to 100, looking at 

place value and addition and subtraction. We will work with 

two digit numbers, using addition and subtraction facts to 

solve problems and work with money. Please help your child 

learn their number bonds to 20 by heart over the next few 

weeks.  

Topic 

 

This half term we are ‘Fighting Fit!’ We will be looking at 

healthy food and how to stay healthy, what happens if we are 

poorly and how other people help us. We will find out about 

the lives of Florence Nightingale and Mary Seacole and how 

they dedicated their lived to helping sick people. 

ICT  

 

In the computer suite we will be looking at simple programs, 

what algorithms are; how they are implemented as programs on 

digital devices. We will create and debug simple programs. 

As well as all this there will be gymnastics, music, outdoor PE, painting 

and sketching portraits, role play activities, show and tell and lots, lots 

more ……. 
 

We can’t wait to get started  - Mrs Sharpe and Mrs Jones 

If you have any spare time at home, why don’t you….. 

 

 Visit the library and read about health, fitness, Mary Seacole and 

Florence Nightingale. 

 Read a Roald Dahl book at bedtime. 

 Set up a shop, putting prices on toys or other items. 

 Look at the labels on your food. Where has it come from? 

 Talk about different food when you go shopping. 

 Talk about money when you go shopping. 
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